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CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED  
 
Correspondence received for 11th October 2022 
 

 sender subject 

Priority list  

P1 ESCC Urban grass cutting options 2023 

 
Secondary list 

S1 20s Plenty 
Campaign 

Briefing 21st September 2022 

S2 WDC Central West Parish Cluster notes 

S3 WDC Wealden Vineyards 

S4 ESALC Notification of AGM on 30th November 2022 

S5 WDC 1066 Country Walks 

S6 ESALC Training Courses run by Breakthrough Communications 

S7 WDC Equalities funding programme 

S8 WDC Planning Training 20 October 

S9 WDC Heathfield Leisure Centre to close 

S10 WDC Wealden Crematorium Open Day 

S11 WDALC Agenda Meeting 12th October 

S12 WDC Council's disappointment at appeals approved 

S13 WDC Southern Water partnership 

S14 Sussex Police Summer Road Safety End of Season event- 18/10/22 

S15 Sussex PCC North Wealden focus group, 14 November 

S16 Roy Galley October Update 

S17 ESALC New Councillor/Chairman Training - November 9th 

 
 
 
 
 


